

Charles D. Baker, Governor Karyn E. Polito, Lieutenant Governor Stephanie Pollack, Secretary & CEO Jonathan L. Gulliver, Highway Administrator



By Email on 12/11/2018 & By Certified Mail:

7016 1970 0000 3308 1974

Office of Outdoor Advertising Ten Park Plaza, Suite 6160, Room 6141 Boston, MA 02116

December 11, 2018

Maureen E. Feeney, City Clerk City of Boston 1 City Hall Square, Room 601 Boston, MA 02201-2014

Re:

Notice of removal of applications for proposed billboard(s) from MassDOT Office of Outdoor Advertising December 13, 2018 agenda)

Dear Ms. Feeney:

Please be advised that application #'s: 2018D029 and 2018D030 by clear Channel Outdoor for two permit(s) for the construction of an electronic billboard at 48 - 62 Brookline Avenue (rooftop) have been removed from the Thursday, December 13, 2018 MassDOT Office of Outdoor Advertising public meeting agenda at the request of the applicant.

These applications for electronic permit(s) will be added to the Thursday, January 10, 2019 public meeting agenda. The meeting will be held at 11 AM in Conference room/s 5 & 6 on the second floor of the Transportation Building at 10 Park Plaza, Boston MA.

Thank you for attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

John R. Romano, Director

MassDOT - Office of Outdoor Advertising

RECEIVED
RECEIVED
RECEIVED
RECEIVED
ROSTON, MA